
Amreen Akbar 

50-51 46th Street 

Woodside, NY 11377 

 

 

May 21, 2014 

 

 

U.S. Department of Transportation 

Maritime Administration 

West Building 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 

Washington, DC, 20590 

 

Re:  Job Vacancy Notice MARAD.MMA-2014-0022 

 

Dear Sir/Madam.  

 

          In reference to the position for Electronics Technician, I am enclosing my resume for your 

review and consideration. 

 

My professional knowledge background encompasses more than five years of technical 

experience. This includes designing, drawing diagrams, and building prototypes. Also, working 

with Logic Controllers, AC/DC electronic components. 

 

During this period I have worked in different areas including MTA Transit Electronics 

Maintenance Division, STV Inc. My exposure to all of these places enables me to have a vast 

knowledge of electronics repair.  

 

In addition to my experience, I have been a mentor to high school students in building 

robots in order to participate in First Robotics Competition.  

 

Also as part of educational experience I was part of a team that designed and programmed 

a project called Intelligent Sun tracker for Diligent Competitions, which is held annually among 

colleges’ students.   

 

         I am looking forward for an interview so that I may further discuss in detail my 

qualifications and the job requirements.  I can be reached at (646) 468-2323. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amreen Akbar 


